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May 6 

Here we are on the Saturday of our first week at the General Chapter. The first part of the day, 

until lunchtime, is still used to work in five workshops. 

After the prayer of the Rosary animated by the Indonesian group, we meet in general assembly 

for the report of the groups. But we realize almost immediately that it is difficult to interact 

about the contents of the reports, because some are presented in English, others in French and 

in the contents there are several repetitions. 

It is proposed to print the reports in French and in English and to give a copy to each participant 

of the Chapter so that he can work calmly in order to give more constructive feedback. 

Many are preparing to visit the center of Rome to seek inspiration and thus continue next week's 

work with dynamism and creativity. Have a nice Sunday. 


